OIL CONSERVATION CaoMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

May 20, 1966 Y

Zoller & Danneberg
215 Patterson Building
Denver, Colorado 80202

Attn: Mary C. O'Brien
Dear Madam:

Thank you for your letter of May 18, 1966 with enclosures

for your Navajo Cone #) well, We have In our flle an Applicstion
for Permit to Dril) for a well with the same name located in the
swh SEL Section 27 Township 31 North Range 18 West which was never
drilled. Howkver we have determined that the well located In the
SEL Swl Section 27 was filed as an amended location to the one
mentioned sbove. Our file Is therefore complete on the Navajo
Cone #! well and we hope that our error has not caused you toc
much inconvenlence,

Yours very truly

Emery C. Armold
Supervisor, District #3

ECA: ks

cc: 01! Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico
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